
 

 
 
 

Thank you for your interest in Fire Prevention! 
 

 
 

Burning Ban Flags 
 
 

The Texas A&M Forest Service has offered these flags for many years, in hopes that they 
become a recognizable image to the public, a signal to stop outdoor burning and begin 
conserving water. They are for sale on a nonprofit basis. 

When we experience extended periods of hot, dry, windy weather, counties implement 
bans on outdoor burning as a wildfire prevention tool. To support this prevention effort, TFS 
posts a list of counties with burning ban on the TFS website.  

( http://tfsfrp.tamu.edu/wildfires/DecBan.png) 

If you have any problems accessing this information, please call Teresa  at 936/639-8130. 
 
 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 The Flags are approximately 3’ X 5’ and have two grommets for easy flying. 

The cost is $45 per flag (Price includes shipping) 
 

To order, please contact Teresa at tfernandez@tfs.tamu.edu or 936/639-8130 
 

Your flags will be mailed to you along with an invoice. 
AFTER receiving your flags, please send a check made out to: Texas A&M Forest Service. 

Mail to: Texas A&M Forest Service  
200 Technology Way 

College Station, TX 77845 
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